Wonder how to use
your BS degree?

Consider Medical
Laboratory Science

Be a part of the healthcare team

DENVER HEALTH SCHOOL OF
MEDICAL LABORATORY SCIENCE
IS AN 11-MONTH POST-BACCALAUREATE
HOSPITAL-BASED EDUCATION PROGRAM

THE NEXT CLASS WILL BEGIN IN JANUARY 2024
APPLICATIONS STILL ACCEPTED
JANUARY 2025 CLASS APPLICATION DEADLINE IS
JUNE 15, 2024

ATTEND AN INFORMATIONAL SESSION
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2023
5:00-5:45PM
ZOOM MEETING

Request the Zoom meeting link at joan.polancic@dhha.org
For more information go to
vww.denverhealth.org/schoolofmlis
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